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To keep Leeds beautiful requires all of us to do our part - remove 
clutter out of open spaces, dispose of hazardous or unsightly 
debris, and adhere to the ordinances of parking RVs, trailers or 
other extra vehicles on properties.  We are striving diligently to 
avoid any uncomfortable interactions as a result of ordinance 
violations or any possible proceedings, thereafter.

Take advantage of dumpter days to toss those things too big for 
your regular trash cycle cans.   For anyone needing assistance, 
please contact town hall.

Participation in town hall meetings has seen breaking records.  It’s 
wonderful to see so many of our town’s citizens provide ideas and 
insights, as we manage new ordinances, modifications, develop-
ments and more.  We have so many talented citizens with 
perspectives our Town needs, as we work together, to deliver 
productive, winning solutions.

As always, please feel free to contact me directly with thoughts, 
concerns or comments.

Thank you,
Bill Hoster, Mayor

Message from the Mayor

Important Dates 
Easter Celebration in the Park

April 16th 9-10

Dumpster Days
Mar 11- 13
May 20 - 22

Sep 2 - 4
Nov 11 - 13

The Town General Plan is on track.  This plan is a requirement for the town to 
obtain funds, manage our budgets, as well as affirm we are in alignment with  
citizens.  General Plans serve as an advisory, living document that provides 
direction and focus for the community’s growth and development.

Sunrise Engineering has been employed to help the Town of Leeds facilitate 
this plan.  A key component of developing this plan includes obtaining 
feedback from the town’s citizens.  This was performed with the Town Survey, 
last December.  The results of the survey are available on the Town’s website.

We are also working with our town planner, the planning commission, the 
steering committees, additional stake holders of the town, as well as possible 
developers, to provide input and direction as the plan is drafted.

Please continue to stay engaged during Planning Commission meetings and 
Town Hall meetings, to keep your voices heard, as well as surfacing any 
concerns about the direction of the plan.  

BURN PERMITS
IF YOU ARE SEEKING TO OBTAIN A 

BURN PERMIT, PLEASE CONTACT THE 
HURRICANE VALLEY FIRE DISTRICT

www.hvfssd.org
435-635-9562

Leeds Town
General Plan Update

Spring is a great time of year to get out and meet your neighbors, visit local 
businesses and spend time with your family in the amazing outdoors.  Leeds 
has become a destination spot for many tourists and sightseers, looking for a 
beautiful getaway.  

Please be mindful of the increased tra�c, �re hazards and other undesirable  
associated with tourism season.  Be mindful of restraining your pets, and 
contacting our local Sheri�’s department concerning any suspicious activity.

Please call 911 for any emergencies, or call 435-634-5730 for non-emergen-
cies.

For the Love of  Spring!


